TLA-O-QUI-AHT

FIRST NATION

f‘h

December 20, 2023
Attn all Chiefs, Council, Staff and Membership,

Please note that our Family Care Worker, Marie Frank-Atleo is away. Due to the
importance of this position Curtis Tom has been put in place temporarily to cover
the role until further notice. The Family Care emails can still be directed to
famcare@tla-o-qui-aht.org and calls can be made directly to 250-725-4483.

Thank you
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Allison Howard

Community Services Manager (interim)
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